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        Wednesday 24th  January 2024 
 
Re: Year 4 Electricity Workshops  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
An electricity workshop has been booked to visit school, to work with the children in Year 4. The 
workshop will be delivered by Sheila Carroll (a science specialist), who will deliver a full day 
workshop to each Year 4 class. The workshop will be educational and fun and there will be lots 
of opportunities for the children to take part in ‘hands on’ activities. 
 
• Electricity Workshop for 4Be- Thursday 29th February 2024. 
• Electricity Workshop for 4CP- Friday 1st March 2024. 
• Electricity Workshop for 4Bu- Thursday 7th March 2024. 
 
We kindly ask for a contribution of £7.50 to cover the cost of this workshop.   
 
Please pay via your Parent Pay account by Wednesday 14th February 2024.  
 
If sufficient donations for the workshop are not received, the booking will be unable to go ahead. 
 
If your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant and you wish to use this funding towards 
paying for this enrichment opportunity, please email the school office.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Year 4 Team 
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